
From: Lang, Jackie
To: Benton Public Comment
Subject: From WM (formerly Waste Management): LU-24-027 - proposed expansion of Coffin Butte Landfill
Date: Thursday, May 8, 2025 4:59:30 PM
Attachments: WM Benton County Letter Final 2025.5.8 .pdf

WM Peace of Mind for Benton County 2025.5.8.pdf
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please accept the two attachments from WM regarding LU-24-027 – the proposed expansion of
Coffin Butte Landfill.
 
Jackie J. Lang
Senior Area Manager – Strategic Engagement and Public Affairs
Pacific Northwest/British Columbia
jjlang@wm.com
503-705-0007

  
Learn about WM’s innovative research and pilot programs to reduce waste and improve recycling at
innovation.wmnorthwest.com
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